Quality Care Pharmacy

727 W. San Marcos Blvd, Suite 1135 San Marcos, CA 92078 Tel: 760-744-5959

March 24, 2018

Dear Patient:

Please be advised that, on the night of March 11, 2018, burglars entered into Quality Care Pharmacy by breaking through a wall from an adjacent suite, and stole a computer and documents containing personal information of our patients including, but not limited to, identification of their medications (Protected Health Information.)

We are notifying you of this event in compliance with our duty under the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 (HIPAA).

Although the pharmacy is enclosed at night by iron shutters, and equipped with state of the art high definition video surveillance, and wired and wireless security systems, the thieves were sophisticated enough to circumvent all security measures, and gain entry.

Please feel free to call us if you require any further information about this matter.

Very truly yours,